
RSVP: School Office on 67 549 209 for catering purposes by Monday 3rd May 

Pallamallawa Public School 

would like to cordially invite  

all mothers, grandmothers, aunts,  

families and community members 

to our 

Mother’s Day Morning 

Tea! 

Morning tea will be held at the 

school on  

Friday 7th May 2021 at 10:30am 

 


